
 

BAC HOA Members 

 

The Member Information Package (MIP) posted on BAC’s website, ourbac.com is the current 

governing and reference document of Buckskin Artists Community.  The posted MIP 

incorporates any changes and remains current. 

 

The Articles of Incorporation amendments you voted on and approved last May have now been 

approved by the Arizona Corporation Commission.  The MIP is now updated with the amended 

Articles of Incorporation document.   

 

A brief review of the changes is as follows: 

1. Regular and Auxiliary membership is more clearly defined. 

2. Voting can now be by email and other electronic methods as determined and 

communicated to the membership by the Board of Directors. 

3. Members are encouraged to become more involved in the voting process when issues are 

presented to them.  

4. It is now clearly defined that the entire membership will vote on changes to the Articles 

of Incorporation and the Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions (CC&R’s).  The Board 

of Directors will vote on changes to the Bylaws, the Water Service Policy and the Road 

Policy.  

 


